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FINAL REMINDER
If you have not paid your subs to both Ratpack and NFAS by 01 April you are no 

longer allowed to shoot at the club.

Some targets have been 
removed for repair and 

painting. They will be returned 
as soon as possible

MOVING TARGETS / PEGS
Do NOT move any targets or pegs.

If you are unhappy with the shot as laid out, 
contact Andy and explain why.

When a course is laid, we have to take into 
account things like “overshoots” and “bounce-

backs”.
Recently, someone moved the owl on Green 8 

which would have broken archers arrows if it had 
fallen over.

BLUE COURSE
Due to falling trees, targets 8 – 11 have been 

moved. Follow the arrows.

BIRD FEEDERS
Whilst I do not mind people 
who re-fill the feeders when 
they are getting empty, can 
you please replace the seed 
etc. when the tins are getting 

empty.
The club does NOT pay for the 
food, it comes out of my own 

pocket, and is getting 
expensive.

COMPANY OF 60
13 Ratpack archers went away to a very muddy 2022 Spring Shoot

We came away with 3 x 1st   2 x 2nd   and  2 x 3rd in the various categories.
Well done to everybody.

Next shoots are Co of 60 24 April    South Wilts 01 May

RED COURSE
The red course will be re-laid in 

the next month or so

We are aware of the problem with 
the bedded deer on target 8 and it 

will be fixed when we do the 
course
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